
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  100303 Sale Date - 5/20/2010

Can the existing plans be posted online?

Question Submitted: 5/17/2010

ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/PER-83007/

1Question Number:

The 7 drawings/maps attached to the waterway permit are not legible.  Can you please reissue a clear copy of these drawings?

Question Submitted: 5/17/2010

    ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/PER-83007/

2Question Number:

What is the purpose of the polyethylene pipe that is being placed in the drilled shafts on the piers?  Are we allowed to backfill 
around this polyethylene pipe with concrete to fill the voids in the below grade portion of the drilled shaft?

Question Submitted: 5/18/2010

Answer 1:  The District has chosen to use the polyethylene pipe to provide long term pier drilled shaft protection.  

Answer 2:  Concrete is only required within the volumes of the drilled shafts and polyethylene pipes themselves.  

Any extra concrete placed around the polyethylene pipe at existing ground lines to fill in voids and bring the grade 

up to proposed elevations would be at the option of the contractor.  This backfill is to be paid under Item 503 - 

unclassified excavation - lump sum and installed as per CMS 503.08.

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


